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Minutes of the Brookline Finance Committee Meeting 

May 14th, 2019 
 
Present:  Linda Chomiak Steve Russo     Brian Rater (by phone) 
 
The meeting began at 7:05PM 
 
Public Input:  None 
 
Minutes: 
Linda motioned to accept the minutes of the April meeting; Steve seconded. Vote:  Linda and Steve – to 
accept; Brian – abstained. 
 
Reports from other committees: 
Brian reported that the new Melendy Pond Management Committee met.  Eddie Arnold is chair and 
Brendan Denehy is Vice Chair.  The committee is considering handing over road maintenance to the 
Department of Public Works. 
 
New Business:  
 
ELDERLY EXEMPTIONS 
The deadline for applying for the elderly exemption from property taxes has passed.  Steve will ask Tad 
how many people applied.  
 
SCHOOL TAXES 
Linda will be looking into which cities and towns have education taxes, which are taxes paid by families 
who have children in the municipality’s schools.  
 
ADJURNMENT:  The meeting adjourned at 7:15PM. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  June 11th at 7PM.  
 
Submitted by: 
 
Steve Russo, Secretary 
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